


What Is the Exploratory  
Advanced Research Program?

FHWA’s Exploratory Advanced Research 
(EAR) Program focuses on long-term, high-
risk research with a high payoff potential. 
The program addresses underlying gaps 
faced by applied highway research 
programs, anticipates emerging issues 
with national implications, and reflects 
broad transportation industry goals and 
objectives. 

To learn more about the EAR Program, 
visit the Exploratory Advanced Research 
Web site at www.fhwa.dot.gov/
advancedresearch. The site features 
information on research solicitations, 
updates on ongoing research, links to 
published materials, summaries of past 
EAR Program events, and details on 
upcoming events. For additional 
information, contact David Kuehn at FHWA, 
202-493-3414 (email: david.kuehn@dot.gov), 
or Terry Halkyard at FHWA, 202-493-3467 
(email: terry.halkyard@dot.gov). 


